
Appendix 9  

S P Wales 

Beechcroft 

12 The Row  

Silverdale  

LA5 0UG 

8 October 2017 

Lancaster City Council 

Development Management  

PO Box 4 

Town Hall 

Lancaster  LA1 1QR 

RE: Tree Preservation Order 621(2017) Land South Of Bank Well, The Row, Silverdale 

Dear Lancaster City Council, 

Following your letter of 25th September, I would confirm that I do wish to maintain my 

objection to the provisional TPO order no.621 (2017) on the grounds of my letter dated 7th 

September. 

As outlined in my objection letter of 7th September, 'it is the blanket TPO that I am objecting to, 

and that I have no objection whatsoever to a Tree Preservation Oder being made on named, 

individual trees within the my garden, and I have absolutely no objection in meeting with a 

Council representative on site at my garden and agreeing which trees need to be protected.' 

I do believe that this is the reasonable and common sense approach, and will alleviate the need 

for any dispute and possible future legal action in regard to this blanket order.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

S. P Wales 

 


